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Good Morning,
 
NMSLO agrees with NMOCD on work plan approval.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Amber Groves
Remediation Specialist
Field Operations Division
(575)392-3697
(575)263-3209 cell
New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM  88260
 
………………………………
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From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 8:46 AM
To: Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com>
Cc: Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: State P Battery 003 1R-4466 Sundown Energy
 
Good morning Mr. Alves:
 
NMOCD approves of the proposed delineation and remediation for 1RP-4466. Laboratory analyses
(BTEX, TPH extended, and chlorides) of sidewalls and bottom confirmation samples are required for
each of the excavated areas.
 
Please see the attachment for your records.
 

mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:malves@diversifiedfsi.com


Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Michael Alves [mailto:malves@diversifiedfsi.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 3:19 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: State P Battery 003 1R-4466 Sundown Energy
 
 
Per our conversation yesterday,
 
To document what we talked about yesterday, Conditions of Approval will
be as follows.
 
Sp1-3 & Sp6-12 will be excavated to the proposed depths as in proposed
work plan.
Sidewalls & bottoms  will need to be taken.
Sidewalls will submitted with a new map before backfill is preformed and
NMOCD and SLO approval will be required for backfill to commence.
 
The area of the Battery will be fully delineated during excavation due to
safety issues. After backfill is approved by NMOCD and SLO and full
delineation is accomplished.
 
If you have any questions or want to add anything please let me know
 
Thank you
 
Michael Anthony Alves
Environmental Operations Manager 
Diversified Field Services
(575)631-3364
malves@diversifiedfsi.com
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